
Thursday, March 14, 2024 - Today is an “A” day







Prom Closet is open in the breezeway between the High School and the Middle School. It will be open until
March 22nd.

Click here for the March Library Newsletter.

https://www.smore.com/n/c3x5p


A new episode of The Scotties Rundown is here! This week includes a survey on fast food restaurants,
an end to the winter sports season and the debut of Beastie Boys, a behind-the-scenes segment on

Troupe's musical, Beauty and the Beast!

The episode can be found here:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1STTATELnkQDfX3fMxY8Z9gUbAEaHhDKo/view?usp=sharing

Click here to view the March School Counseling Newsletter.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1STTATELnkQDfX3fMxY8Z9gUbAEaHhDKo/view?usp=sharing
https://www.smore.com/n/nd6z41

